
Antonia Hover 

correspondeñce^^^B 
7/21/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06652-2025. 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 9:36 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210972 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 9:23 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210972 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl. us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 6:36 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 210972 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Althea Edwardsen 
Telephone: 8850305449 
Email: altheaedwardsen@gmail.com 
Address: 4755 Connor Dr CRESTVIEW FL 32539 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Stephen Edwardsen Account Number: 
Address: 4755 Connor Dr CRESTVIEW FL 32539 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
Highly object to the new rate Increase proposal. 9 billion is not a rate increase is robbery. Everyday citizens can not 
afford to pay anymore increases and afford to eat too. I have a disabled husband and son and I work full-time with a 
chronic health disease. I am doing my best to pay the current rate. As soon as the took over Gulf Power they raised 
rates and gave their employees raises. Please do not let them have this increase. I'm afraid it will cause us to have to sell 
the house and move which we can't afford to do. 
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